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RELEASE IN PART B6

sorry to be so difficult

From: Neera Tanden B6
To: Hilary Clinton hr15@att blackberry.net

cC: ntanden:

Subject: sorry to be so difficult

to get a hold of.

Iwould love to talk at a time convenient to you. Also, I'm running domestic policy personnel - so HHS, Ed, Labor, VA, so if you
have good ideas for those agencies, please let me know.
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